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7.3.2.45.2, Figure 113S, change “Resource Descriptor Count” to “Reserved”
Note – if 11-06-0814 is also accepted, then the above instructions are to remove the “Resource Descriptor Count” from Figure 113R.

7.3.2.45.2, delete paragraph starting “The Resource Descriptor Count…”

8A.7.3.1, third paragraph, change as follows:

The STA shall consider the resources that it desires at the next AP. For QoS resources, each traffic stream shall be requested by a separate RDIE and associated TSPEC(s). The RDIE Identifier in the RDIE shall be an arbitrary value chosen by the STA that uniquely identifies the RDIE within the RIC. In the Control Options field, the [0791]Status[#1401, #1412] bit shall be set to zero.

8A.7.3.2, fifth paragraph, change as follows:

In response to a request RIC, the AP shall construct a response RIC and include it in the response message. [#716]The response RIC shall comprise one RDIE for each resource that the AP has assigned or attempted to assign. The RDIEs shall be in the same order as in the request and the RDIE Identifier in each RDIE shall be the value of the RDIE Identifier in the corresponding RDIE in the request. The "status[#1401, #1412]" bit in the Control Options in the RDIE shall be set according to the result of the allocation request as follows:

-- Status = '0'[#1401, #1412] indicates that the resources are available. If the response has the status SUCCESS the resources have been [#1413]reserved. The RDIE shall also be followed by the Resource [#492]Descriptor[0560] that was accepted.

-- Status = '1'[#1401, #1412] indicates that the resources could not be allocated. In this case the AP may include a single Resource [#492]Descriptor[0560] following the RDIE indicating a suggested resource that could have been allocated. 
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Abstract


Submission 11-06-0650-00-000r-qos-resource-control-flows.ppt proposed several changes to the TGr reservation mechanism.  This submission proposes the text changes to implement the removal of the Resource Descriptor Count field from the RDIE.





Without the Resource Descriptor Count, the STA and AP use the IE Type to determine the number of Resources that are contained in the RDIE – if the next IE in the frame is one of those listed in Table 62C, then another Resource Descriptor follows, else the end of the RDIE has been reached. This is similar to the procedure that the STA and AP use to determine the end of a Resource Descriptor.
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